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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
12 JUNE
  2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL


LADS

12 JUNE
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZÉ EVENING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

15 JUNE     6:00-9:00 PM
FAMILY MEMBER ALCOHOL ADDICTION WKSHOP – CCCoP
CORPUS
18 JUNE  10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

21 JUNE
  7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING – SHOTT HALL


LADS

27 JUNE-1JULY 10 AM-3 PM
SUMMER CAMP AT CORPUS CHRISTI – FIELD


CORPUS

  2 JULY 10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

10 JULY
  2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL


LADS

14 JULY  11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE – CCCoP

CORPUS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

             12 June/junio         


               19 June/junio
   1st):  2 Samuel (2 Samuel) 12:7-10, 13
           
         1st): Zechariah (Zacarías) 12:10-11; 13:1                                                                             

    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 31) 32:1-2, 5, 7, 11    
          RP):  Psalm (Salmo 62) 63:2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9 
   2nd): Galatians (Gálatas) 2:16, 19-21                          2nd):  Galatians (Gálatas) 3:26-29
Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 7:36—8:3


    Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 9:18-24
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              FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI THANK YOUS
We wish to express our appreciation to the members of the Corpus Christi/St. Ladislas Choirs, Rosary Altar Society, Pastoral Council, Knights of Columbus, Robbie and Paula Banks, and the many volunteers who helped with our celebration and preparation of the Church and grounds.  It was a lovely celebration.  Thank you to all who helped.
REST IN PEACE
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Please remember in your prayers Homer D. Hardy, formerly of St. Ladislas parish, who died and was buried this past week.

"May the Perpetual Light shine upon him.”    

Por favor, recuerde en sus oraciones Homer D. Hardy que murió y fue sepultado la semana pasada. 
"Que la luz perpetua brille sobre él."
STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection
May 28th/29th            CC   43 env.   $1,605.00         SL   36 env.     $2,222.00
June 4th/5th

      CC   42 env.   $1,448.00
      SL   34 env.     $2,511.00

SVDP May Collection     CC- $662.00                       SL- $962.00
	                            

    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate tooth brush, tooth paste for the month of June
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done cepillo de dientes, pasta de dientes para el mes de junio
	

	                             Statistics for the month of May 2016

                         Households served – 161   Clients served – 579  (9 meals per person)

Statistics for 2015

  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)


	


HELEN SHOTT’S NEW ADDRESS
Long time St. Ladislas parishioner, Helen Shott, has moved to her new home.  Her new address is Sunrise of Worthington, Room 302, 6525 N. High St., Worthington, Ohio 43085.  Please use Helen’s new address when corresponding with her.   

[image: image8.emf]               SUMMER CAMP NEEDS/SUMMER CAMP NECESITA
Thanks to your generosity, we've gotten most of the things we need for 
Summer Camp 2016!  Still in short supply are:

soup cans (rinsed and labels removed)  
gift wrap or paper towel tubes 

children's books (ages 6-10) 
Gracias a su generosidad, hemos conseguido la mayor parte de las cosas que necesitamos para
Campamento de Verano 2016! Todavía escasean son los siguientes:
latas de sopa (enjuagadas y las etiquetas retirados)
papel de regalo o de papel tubos de toallas
libros para niños (edades 6-10)
Please deposit all items in the bins at each church or deliver them to the Center of Peace at 1111 E. Stewart Ave.  Thanks for making Summer Camp a reality!

Por favor depositar todos los artículos en los contenedores en cada iglesia o entregarlos al Centro de la Paz en 1111 E. Stewart Ave. Gracias por hacer que el campamento de verano en una realidad!
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TAIZÉ EVENING PRAYER CHANGE OF DATE IN JUNE
The date for Taizé Evening Prayer this month is JUNE 12th rather than June 19th to avoid Father’s Day.  All are welcome to join us for this contemplative and music-filled prayer from 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. Sunday, June 12 at Corpus Christi Center of Peace.

MEIJER COMMUNITY REWARDS PROGRAM ENDING

Due to declining participation in the Meijer Community Rewards Program in recent years and growing interest in the Meijer Gift Card Fundraising Program, Meijer has made the decision to discontinue the Meijer Community Rewards Program in June.  

KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS PROGRAM CONTINUING

Our churches continue to receive quarterly checks for participation in the Kroger Community Rewards Program.  If your Kroger Shopper’s card is not registered, go to the Kroger website and designate your church.  

This past quarter, Corpus Christi shoppers earned $57.77 and St. Ladislas shoppers earned $143.73 using the Community Rewards Program.  Thank you and please keep shopping Kroger!
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                  HOME HEALTH CARE HELP AVAILBLE

Are you or someone you know in need of Home Health Care? My name is Marilynn Burkey Fallis and I will be moving into the Columbus area soon.   I will do home health care plus cleaning, cooking and/or run errands.  I am available any hour of the day or night.  I have references and offer reasonable rates.  I am also certified as a state tested nurse aide (STNA).  If you are interested in my services or would like more information, please call me, Marilynn Burkey Fallis, 

1-740-705-2100.
ONLINE GIVING

Going on vacation?  Please use Online Giving to catch-up on offertory.  Go to https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/152 and click on the Online Giving link, it’s quick and easy.  Your support during summer months helps sustain our parishes. 
FATHER MITCH PACWA AT ST. AGATHA

The Diocesan Office for Divine Worship is sponsoring a day of reflection with EWTN personality, Fr. Mitch Pacwa, SJ entitled “Sacred Scripture in Worship:  Understanding God’s Word in the Life of the Church” on Saturday, June 25th from 8:00am-4:30pm.  The event will be held at the Msgr. Kennedy Parish Center at St. Agatha Church, 1860 Northam Rd.  Cost $20.00 includes continental breakfast, lunch and snacks.  Sign up available online via Eventbrite.  For more information call 614 221-4640.
              [image: image11.jpg]”“ln
n:-:-/z”



                      2016 CORPUS CHRISTI GOLF CLASSIC
Our annual Corpus Christi Golf Classic for 2016 will take place Saturday, August 13th, at Homestead Springs Golf Course in Groveport, Ohio.  It will be a 4 Man Scramble.  Our start time is 7:30 am.  The cost is $65.00 per person and includes 18 holes of golf, a cart and lunch.  You don’t play golf?  No problem!  We accept cash donations.  Remember the real winner is the SVDP Food Pantry!!! For more information, contact Dave Murphy, by phone 937-768-7600 or email murphsr@gmail.com.  Thanks for your continued support.
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 INTERESTED IN PLAYING SOCCER OR VOLLEYBALL FOR ST. MARY IN GERMAN VILLAGE? 
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Soccer and Volleyball sign-ups will be on the following Saturdays: June 18th, June 25th, July: the 2nd, 9th and 16th.  Sign-ups are from 10:00 a.m. until noon in St. Mary's gym, 700 S. 3rd Street. For questions or more information, please contact Karen Schlueb, Athletic Director St. Mary School, 614-843-2801 Thank you. 
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                     BISHOP READY SUMMER SPORTS CAMPS

Bishop Ready High School is offering sports camps this summer for students who will be in grades 3 through 8 for the 2016-17 school year.  Boys’ Basketball runs June 20th – 23rd; Girls’ Basketball is July 6th – 8th; Boys’ Soccer is July 11th – 15th; Volleyball is July 12th – 14th; Football is July 24th – 27th; and Softball is July 12th – 14th.  Camps are held on the Ready campus.  For more information, contact the Ready athletic department at 614-276-5263, ext. 211, or download a brochure/registration form on the Ready website, brhs.org, home page, Quick Clicks.
ATTENTION SENIOR CITIZENS WHO LIKE TO TRAVEL

Here is the second very reasonably priced trip made possible because of Grants from the Catholic Foundation. We will be going to Canton, Ohio for the Mother Angelica Tour, “See Where It All Began”, Tuesday, August 23th. Thanks to our grant, there will be no charge to participants for the chartered bus.  Your only cost will be $25.00 to cover the expense of lunch and our tour guide when we get to St. Raphael Center in Canton. This trip will include Mass; a visit to St. Anthony Church where Rita Rizzo (Mother Angelica) was baptized; the Rhoda Wise Shrine where she was healed as a teenager; McKinley High School, which she attended; St Peter Church; and the Sancta Clara Monastery where Rita (Mother Angelica) entered, professed her vows and spent 16 years of her vowed life.  Call Sheila Lutz at St. Mary (614) 445-9668 for more information or to reserve your place!  Please indicate your lunch choice at that time.  You have a choice of 4 lunch entrées, Lasagna (meatless), Stromboli, Chicken Salad Croissant, or Tuna Salad Croissant.  Each entrée will include a garden salad, beverage and homemade cannoli. 
ST. MARY DELAWARE PARISH FESTIVAL JUNE 17TH AND 18TH
Come one, come all to the St. Mary Festival in Delaware!  Festival dates are June 17th and 18th from 5:00 p.m. to midnight.  Join us for live music on two stages both nights, carnival rides and games for the kids, great food, a casino, silent auction, raffle and more.  For a detailed schedule of events go to www.stmaryfestival.com or Facebook St-Mary-Parish-Festival.  St. Mary is located at 82 E. William St. 

ATTENTION YOUNG ADULTS!

On Saturday, June 18th, the Columbus Frassati Fellowship at St. Patrick's parish will be hosting an Urban Pilgrimage in honor of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Join us for adoration, confession, Mass, and more, as we visit the downtown churches of Columbus. We'll finish up with a meal in the Short North. Adoration and confession starts at 8:30 a.m. at St. Patrick, 280 N Grant Ave. We depart at 9:45 a.m.
FORTNIGHT FOR FREEDOM:  WITNESSES TO FREEDOM
Fortnight For Freedom:  Witnesses To Freedom will take place from June 21st to July 4th, a time when our liturgical calendar celebrates a series of great martyrs who remained faithful in the face of persecution by political power, St. Thomas More, St. John Fisher, St. John the Baptist, SS. Peter and Paul, and the First Martyrs of the Church of Rome.   Visit USCCB website www.fortnight4freedom.org.
FORTNIGHT FOR FREEDOM:  MASS AND HOLY HOUR

The Diocese will celebrate a special Mass with the intention of religious liberty as part of the National Fortnight for Freedom on Wednesday, June 29th, 5:15 p.m. at St. Joseph Cathedral, 212 E. Broad St.  
Following Mass, Holy Hour will begin with a rosary, followed by silent Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and Benediction.  All persons are invited to participate.  For more information, call St. Joseph Cathedral, 614-224-1295, or the Office of Social Concerns, 614-241-2540. Elevator access to the Cathedral is available via the west entrance (in the courtyard) from Broad St.

HOLY FAMILY ALUMNI GROUP JUNE 26th REUNION

The Holy Family Alumni Association will hold its annual homecoming Sunday, June 26th.  An 11:00 a.m. alumni Mass will be held at Holy Family Church, West Broad at Skidmore, followed by refreshments in the church undercroft.  The festivities will include an opportunity to tour Alumni Room displays and a raffle. The church and the undercroft are now accessible by an elevator on the east entrance of the church. For more details, contact Genny (Welker) Temple, (614) 539-4815.
ST. STEPHEN’S COMMUNITY HOUSE’S ANNUAL BRAVO!

For the Children event will be held on Saturday, July 16th, at St. Charles High School, Walter Center, 2010 E. Broad St.  Based in the Linden neighborhood, St. Stephen’s provides child care; comprehensive services for seniors; emergency services such as food, utility and prescription assistance; educational and counseling resources for youth and families.  The BRAVO! event helps support the vital programs of St. Stephen’s Community House.  For registrations and sponsorship call (614) 294-6347.

VENDORS FOR ST. ANDREW HOLIDAY BAZAAR NEEDED

After a one year hiatus, the St. Andrew Women's Club Holiday Bazaar will return on November 12, 2016. Vendors who wish to participate may contact Marilyn Dougherty at marid57@hotmail.com or 614-315-7320 or Meg Plahuta at mxtwo@att.net or 614-582-3782.
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